
LOUISVILLE DRIVER EDUCATION PROGRAM - MR. WALLY JOHNSON INSTRUCTOR 
202 W. 3RD ST  -  BOX 489  -  LOUISVILLE, NE 68037-0489  -  402.234.3585 

WWW.LPSLIONS.ORG
January 15, 2018 

Students and Parents: 
  

We will again be offering a driver education program this spring/summer.  The 
2018 program will consist of classroom time that will be conducted on:  

★Monday, May 21 (9:00 am – 1:30 pm) 
★Tuesday, May 22 (9:00 am – 1:30 pm) 
★Wednesday, May 23 (9:00 am – 1:30 pm) 
★Thursday, May 24 (9:00 am – 1:30 pm) 
★Friday, May 25 (9:00 am – 11:00 am) 

Classroom dates will meet in room 224 (high school computer lab #2) and these 
dates cannot be missed.  I must stress the last statement that these classes cannot be 
missed.  Students are required to have 20 hours of classroom instruction, a minimum of 
5 hours of instruction behind the wheel and a final drive test.  We cannot waiver from 
this state mandate, so please do not plan vacations or outings during these dates and 
times if you are going to register.  
 After class begins, drive times will be scheduled individually with the instructor, 
but in order to participate in these driving lessons, students must have a valid permit.  If 
you have vacation planned during the driving lessons, be sure to mention that at the 
start of class so we can schedule around your family plans.  Drive times are more 
flexible as compared to classroom dates and times. 
 The cost of this supplemental program is $260 per student and payment must be 
received at the time of registration.  Please submit the registration form and payment to 
our administrative assistant, Mrs. Beverly Becker.  The deadline for registration is March 
1, 2018.  Please make checks payable to Louisville Public Schools.   
 The class is open to students who are fifteen years of age or older, who must 
have obtained a learner’s permit, or those students who are 14 years of age, who have 
obtained a school permit.  There are a limited number of spaces available, which 
will be filled on a first come, first serve basis, with registration form and full 
payment received.  Once registration is complete, you will receive a letter of 
confirmation that you have been enrolled in the class.    
Sincerely, 

Wally Johnson 
Drivers Education Instructor 
wjohnson@lpslions.org 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Return complete by March 1, 2018
2018 Driver’s Education Registration

Please visit this link to register for Driver Education:
https://goo.gl/forms/fjwK7uGwPsw8VeRP2
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